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Based on the feedback that we have received from 

our business partners concerning application 

flexibility on our GMU/V Stud-Mount, Over the Water 

Heater Air Handler offering we are electing to end 

production and supply of the GMU/V Air Handler.

What’s happening:

Questions?

What to expect:
We will continue to supply the TMM4 and TMM5 Stud Mount, Over-the-water heater air handlers for the foreseeable 

future. The TMM4 and TMM5 are intended for use in multi-family new construction and replacement applications. 

However, the plan is to sell through any existing stock of GMU/V Air Handlers and convert any existing quotes over to 

TMM4 and TMM5 respectively. For any project work that is underway, the team is working to identify those projects 

and make sure that there is product continuity through completion of the construction schedule. Current orders in the 

system for GMU/V products where no supply is available will be canceled. 

The TMM4 and TMM5 products are available now to order. Corresponding system ratings continue to be available 

and accessible via the ahri directory. 

Please reach out to your Trane sales contact for more information or contact Antione Ford.

GMU/V LAST ORDER DATE: OCTOBER 2, 2020


